
 
 

 

 
 
 

P R E S S  R E L E A S E  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Media Contact: 
Chief John Piggott 
Farmington Hills Police Department 
248-871-2702 

 

Farmington Hills Police Officers Released from Hospital 
Following April 1 House Fire Rescues 
Officers expressed appreciation for community support 

 

FARMINGTON HILLS, Mich. (April 2, 2025) – The Farmington Hills Police Department is 
glad to announce that the medical conditions of the officers involved in the house fire 
rescues on April 1 have greatly improved.  
 
Throughout the night and early morning, the three officers who were on ventilators 
continued to show signs of improvement. While being monitored closely by medical 
staff this morning, each was removed from their ventilators. The officers continued to 
be evaluated by their physicians and have currently all been released from the hospital. 
The officers have returned home, where they will continue their recovery until they 
are cleared to return to duty.   
 
“The officers are in good spirits and are truly grateful for the outpouring of support 
that they and their families have received while they have been hospitalized,” said 
Farmington Hills Police Chief John Piggott. “Additionally, the officers and I are 
exceptionally grateful to the medical staffs at Corewell Health Farmington Hills 
Hospital and DMC Detroit Receiving Hospital Burn Unit for their outstanding care and 
support.” 
 
The families kindly request privacy during this time while they focus on healing and 
recovery. 
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